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Hello everyone,  

We are back with almost our entire teacher cohort in 

post and are delighted to welcome our Primary 

Assistant Head – Miss Sophie Collard.  Miss Collard is 

also the main Year 1 & 2 teacher and will be 

supported by Mrs Angela who will deliver some of her 

lessons so that she can resume leadership duties. 

I am continuing the acting position until the new Head 

arrives in Mid-March so I look forward to your 

continued support until then.  Any issues or concerns 

relating to school matters feel free to contact me 

during school hours. 

Ms Carolyn Yon 
Acting Head Teacher, TBS 
 

Swimming Sessions  

These will resume this term and please ensure your 

child is prepared with sun lotion, appropriate swim 

wear for such lessons. 

School uniform shirts 

We are considering making a special order for uniform 

shirts. Some sizes have gone out of stock and we are 

planning on ordering a new stock.  Because this is a 

special order it will come at a cost - a little higher than 

the current price.  Prices will be confirmed once the 

order has been placed and shirts will be ordered once 

they have been paid for. 

If you require new shirts for your child/ren, between 

now and September, I would be grateful if you could 

get your child to collect an order form from school 

and return it to the school office by Jan 31st 2020. 

Re-use of school uniform shirts 

Don’t be afraid to recycle old shirts. The school would 

be grateful for parents who have shirts that are too 

small for their children (but still in good condition), 

kindly to donate them to the school so that we can 

offer these to those who are desperately in need of 

them.  Should you have any to donate, please place 

the clean shirt/s in a bag and send to the school office.  

This would be much appreciated. 

Use of school buses 

Please support us by speaking to your child about 

respecting the school buses. They need to pick up 

litter dropped and they should not be eating or 

drinking on the buses. This week more rubbish was 

stuffed in the back of bus seats. More recently, we 

have been concerned about some students who had 

to be reminded to wear seat belts, as well as not 

behaving sensibly on the buses e.g. fiddling with seat 

belts of others.  Failing to do so will have 

consequences should we have to bring this subject to 

light again. 

Art Club – Years 10 and 11 will be offered Art clubs on 

Thursday 3.30pm – 4.30pm to catch up with work 

missed.  Friday lunch break will also be offered for Art 

work to be completed. 

 

Enter the COBIS Art Competition to 

celebrate your students’ artistic 

accomplishments and help them achieve 

international recognition. 

 

 Key Stage 3 
 

Theme  

All entries must follow this year's theme, 'Today's 

actions shape tomorrow's world'. Students can 

interpret this theme in any way they wish, but it must 

be reflected in their artwork.  

Speak to your child about this competition and 

please encourage participation. 

Competition Dates 

This competition will run from Monday 27
th

 Jan. 

2020 until 3pm (GMT) on Friday 14 Feb 

2020. Pass on to Mrs C. Yon.  

 

Competition Now Open 

https://email.cobis.org.uk/t/j-l-cnjuhd-jrhiulyhli-y/
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Head Lice      

These are back and I would appreciate it if you could  

check your child’s hair and treat it accordingly – 

treatment can be obtained from the hospital.    

PTA Meeting  

The next PTA meeting will be on Monday 27th January 

2020 starting 6pm at the home of Megan Young. 

Line Dancing Lessons  

Line dancing lessons will take place on Sunday 26th 

January 2020 at Two Boats Club starting at 4pm.  

Lessons will be easy and free of charge. For more 

information you can contact Mrs Cyndi Corney on Tel: 

66412 (work) or 64600 (home). 

Year 3-4 Victorian Times    

Year 3 and 4 had a very successful day being 
Victorians!  
They dressed up and did Victorian style school lessons 
and activities.  
This supported their learning of the Term 3 history 
topic ‘Victorian Times’. 
Mr Carthew would like to thank the parents and 
carers for their wonderful contribution of fantastic 
outfits for the children which really made the day! 
Many thanks to all involved for your help to make a 
great day and a great experience for the children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 7-8 Baby Project 

Year 7 and 8 are studying human reproduction in 

science.  As part of this unit pupils are asked to look 

after a ‘baby’ for a week.  So do not be surprised to 

see pupils walking around with ‘babies’ this weekend 

when out and about.  One of the requirements of the 

project is that the ‘babies’ are not left unattended 

during the project.  So parents, grandparents and 

guardians of year 7 and 8 pupils you may be asked to 

babysit!  If you are do please make sure you are well 

remunerated!  Ms Birch, Science Teacher. 

Have a great weekend! 

Ms Carolyn Yon 

Acting Head Teacher, TBS 


